
Hello, hello, hello everyone!! 

 

I am one of two Assistant Language Teachers 

here at Chofukita. I am extremely excited to 

welcome you all back to school. 

 

This year, I am mostly teaching the 2年生’s, 

but I will also have class with the 3年生’s and 

1年生’s. I really want to meet all of you very 

soon! 

 

In my classes I like to have a lot of energy! I 

also love to laugh. I hope we can laugh 

together. 

 

 

This school year started a little late, but that is OK! We had a lot of time to rest, 

so now we are all full of energy and ready to learn.  

 

My advice for you is to talk! Talk to anyone and talk to everyone! Humans need to 

speak with other humans. It is very important, especially now.  

 

Talking in English is great practice too! If you are shy, you can talk to yourself. It 

is perfectly OK. 

On Classi, Sara先生 and I post reading, writing, and thinking topics every week. 

If you need ideas, please look at “English News.” 

 

You will often hear me say, 

 

“A wrong answer is MUCH BETTER than no answer” 

 

That means, I want you to try and ask questions. I love questions. I am here to 

help you succeed! 

 

Until we see each other, 

~Rita 

 


